
I hope this letter finds everyone well and that you are taking the advised precautions so 
COVID-19 does not continue to spread. While the new circumstance that we are living in is 
difficult, it is my greatest concern that our children, staff, and the community at large remain 
healthy. That being said, we plan on following all Department of Health protocol upon the 
opening of camp. 

This includes: taking temperatures, wearing masks, and enforcing social distancing where we 
can. 

● Campers and staff will have their temperatures taken on a daily basis. Anyone with a 
temperature of over 100.0 will be asked to return home. 
 

● Staff on campus will be required to wear a mask when working with the campers, and we 
will encourage the use of masks amongst our campers as well. 
 

● Hand washing upon arrival to campus and before lunch will be mandatory. 
 

Please feel free to reach out if you should have any questions regarding our updated safety 
protocols. 

 


